
 

                                                                          
111 North Front Street, Kyle, TX 78640 

Non-Emergency: 512-268-3232 
Admin: 512-268-0859 

Fax: 512-268-2330 

 
 

Date: November 29, 2022 
To: Jerry Hendrix, Interim City Manager  
CC: Perwez Moheet, Director of Finance 
From:  Jeff Barnett, Chief of Police 
 
Re:   Overview of Council Agenda Item – Request for 3 New Dispatch Consoles  

 
 
The Kyle Police Department is seeking authorization to purchase and install three (3) new, 
additional dispatch consoles from the Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA), our exclusive 
provider, into the Dispatcher Center within the new Kyle Public Safety Center that is 
currently under construction. These stations are necessary to provide increased dispatch 
personnel the necessary equipment to answer emergency and non-emergency telephone 
calls and to conduct radio dispatch operations. A quote from LCRA is attached indicating an 
amount $135,400.  
 
I am available to answer any questions or provide additional information.  Thank you.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


